
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
MOBILE DISTRICT, CORPS OF ENGINEERS 

P.O. BOX 2288 
MOBILE, AL 36628-0001 

September 7, 2005 

Environmental and HTRW Section 
Engineering Division 

SUBJECT: Facility ID #14587-097-012257, UST Incident #93-02-15, FINAL 
Secondary Investigation Addendum Report for OMS#28 - Pit 2, Alabama National 
Guard Armory, 1622 South Broad Street, Mobile, Mobile County, Alabama 

Mr. John Pierce 
Alabama Department of Environmental Management 
Post Office Box 301463 
Montgomery, AL 36130-1463 

Dear Mr. Pierce: 

Thank you for your review of the draft Secondary Investigation Addendum 
Report for the subject UST site. In accordance with your letter dated July 
19, 2005, enclosed for your files is the final Secondary Investigation 
Addendum Report submitted on the behalf of the Alabama Army National Guard. 
The report and the laboratory analytical data reports are also provided on 
the enclosed CD. 

Please note that an ARBCA Summary Report for the subject UST site is being 
submitted under separate cover. 

Please return your comments to Melissa Shirley at (251)690-2616 or 
melissa.l.shirley@us.army.mil. If you have any questions, please contact 
Mrs. Shirley directly. 

Sincerely, 

William L. Woodall 
Chief, Environmental and HTRW Section 

Enclosure 

Copy Furnished w/Enclosure: 
LTC Wayne Sartwell, Alabama Army National Guard, Environmental Division, P.O. 
Box 3711, Montgomery, Alabama, 36109-0711 
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